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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-08-01 Pages: 264 Publisher: Machinery Industry Press
title: Vocational College of Finance and Economics in the 21st century professional planning materials:
International Trade Practice (3rd edition) (with the electronics lesson plans) Original : 35.00 yuan Author:
Publisher: China Machine Press Publication Date: August 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787111386100 words: Pages: 264 Edition:
3 Binding: Paperback: Weight: 340 g Editor's Choice 21st Century vocational Finance class professional planning
materials: International Trade Practice (3rd edition) content-rich. clear logic. as a vocational college. the
international trade practice applied undergraduate institutions operating tutorial. but also can be used as
foreign trade industry training resource materials. can also serve as a reference for students or foreign trade
business. Summary Vocational College of Finance and Economics in the 21st century professional planning
materials: International Trade Practice (3rd edition). according to the characteristics of higher vocational
education. professional ability training objectives to foreign trade companies in several higher vocational
graduates The instance started doing international trade business as the main line. in order to complete the
task in the form of elaborate preparation before the trade. export contract. its export performance of the
contract. the implementation of import contracts. risk prevention and dispute processing operations. Each task
includes a task description and analysis. task implementation experience. knowledge. knowledge expansion
part of the book. and to highlight some of the problems that require special attention and business skills. At the
end of each task. well-designed classroom training and business skills training. a?er each scenario with
comprehensive training. designed to improve learners to master the skills required for the completion of the
international trade business through intensive training. Contents Preface situational trade preparation tasks
familiar with...
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